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Thursday 2nd May 2023 

Educational visit to the Eden Project 

Dear parent,  

To support our ‘Things that grow’ topic this half term, we have arranged an educational visit 
to the Eden Project on Monday 15th May 2023.  

We will travel to the Eden Project by coach provided by A2B Newquay. We will leave at 9am 
and return to Newquay Primary Academy in time for pick-up. Breakfast and After Academy 
Club will run as normal on this day. 

The cost of the outing is a voluntary contribution of £14 per child. This covers a contribution 
towards the cost of travel, admission and a workshop led by an Eden Project Education 
Lead. Please arrange payment through our online payment system ParentPay by 
Wednesday 10th May.  

Naturally, we would like the whole academy to participate, but if this visit is under-funded by 
voluntary contributions, then unfortunately it may not take place.    

If you have difficulty meeting this cost, please contact the academy office as we may be able 
to offer financial assistance.  

Please can you complete the online form which includes consent for the trip, travel and lunch 
choices for your child:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VwpMcoFJHE2PehfjOiPv88yU
rcKv0iFMuzQulL5aMbVUQkcxRjVSTjU4WUJJSE1YMjVJRjdRWVpQOC4u 

If you have any queries, please contact Hannah or Tracey in the academy office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Craig Hayes 

Executive Headteacher 
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